
GATEWAY GOSSIP

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs Robinson

Dear Parents and Carers,
The term is really passing by quickly and here

we are in July!  

We had a very successful two days for transition
into new classes last week and the children

seemed very calm and relaxed which is always
our intention. The children seemed to enjoy it
and Year 6 also came back from their new high
schools feeling quietly confident and glad of the

experience. I am sure they will all do well.
A busy time in school with a lot going on as we
head towards the end of the year. Sports Day
was a great success and of course the weather
was splendid for a change! Thanks to all who
came to support and grateful thanks to Mr

McCormack for all his planning and hosting of
the event. 

Year 6 received their SATs results this week
and there were some very pleasing outcomes.
Well done to all and thanks for the parental
support running up to and during the test

week. It just goes to show that being in school
regularly and working really hard towards your

goals really does pay off!

It's hard to believe this is my last but one
newsletter after many years. The days are

passing quickly so I will take this opportunity
to share my gratitude to all for your support
of Gateway Academy and its development.

Positive relationship with parents really does
make all the difference to our community and

children benefit so much from our close
working relationships in recent years. I am sure

your commitment will continue long after I
have retired and go from strength to strength.

I thank you all for what you have done to
help. 

Have a relaxing weekend and stay safe in the
heatwave! Sun cream for the family is
compulsory! Thank you for reading.

With my very best wishes,
Mrs Robinson 

Reminders

11TH JULY

Gateway Extra Special Event

Dates To Remember

Gateway Life

C.A.R.E
C - Courtesy

A - Attentiveness 
R -  Responsibility And Respect 

E -  Empathy

 

Wednesday 16th July
Summer Fun Party

Places are limited, so please book as early as
you can. 

3.15pm-5.25pm
£5.50 per child.

Please book via MCAS or speak with the
office if you need any help.

Gateway Extra Team

Wednesday 23  July rd

Year 6 Performance 9.15am
Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 24  July th

Year 6 Leavers Assembly
9.15am 

Friday 25  July th

Break up for Summer at
1.30pm

Monday 14  July th

French Day

Tuesday 15  Julyth

Year 1 Assembly at 2.15pm

Wednesday 16  Julyth

Gateway Extra Special Event 

Thursday 17  Julyth

EYFS - Assembly 9am-10.30am
Summer Fair 3.30pm-4.45pm

Tuesday 22  Julynd

Nursery Graduation 9.15am
Year 6 Performance 2pm



N - Yusha
RB -  Corey
1B -  Kristof
2B - Hunter

2G - Everyone
3B - Ollie
3G -  Tore

4B -  Zackary
4G - Miray
5B - Amina
5G - George
6B - Dexter
6G -  Scarlet

LET’S CELEBRATE

Well done to all our winners

CARE Award

4B -  Fynley-Jorge
4G - Lujain
5B - Alan

5G - Alannah
6B -  Suzie

6G - Layton

N - Sa’ad
RB - Caleb

1B - Ella
2B - Abdullah
2G - Harivan
3B - Madian

3G - Lily-Mae

Reading AwardCore Award

For always respectful to all
and always being a polite

and attentive learner.

For always displaying our CARE
values and supporting others to

achieve too.

      For showing such
kindness to a new member

of the class.

 For showing empathy to others,
helping a friend when they were

hurt and being a CARE Role Model

For settling in well at Gateway and
already displaying all of our CARE

values

Charlee

Kiays

Suyosha

Daisy

Thea

Macy W

Jacob

Libby

Dhyana

Seb

Archie-Lee

Jakub

Joshua

Dilsha Libby
Lucas



Nursery Reception

Year 1 have had a whirlwind of week! We
had an amazing Sports Day and the Year

1 team were so proud of how all of
children demonstrated our CARE values.

We have written some amazing
narratives all about lost aliens! Thank
you for your continued support Year 1

team.

Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 

We’ve been very busy in Nursery over
the last couple of weeks. We have

started learning all about ‘Under The
Sea’, learning some fascinating facts

about what different sea creatures there
are and Sports Day! We hope all our N2

parents will join us for our Graduation on
22nd July and all our adults can come to
our end of year assembly on 17  July. th

The children in Reception have had an
exciting couple of weeks. We have

started looking at what we find ‘‘Under
the Ocean’, enjoyed Sports Day and

practising for our end of year assembly
with Nursery. We hope all our families

can make it to watch on 
Thursday 17  July. th

As the school year is coming to an end, Year 2 has
been taking big steps to prepare for Year 3. Well

done to everyone for trying their hardest for
assessment week and then followed by their two
days upstairs with their new teachers. We enjoyed

Sports Day and saw so many of us succeed and
show resilience and respect to our peers. Just a
couple more weeks now and we will be in Year 3.
We just need to complete our understanding of

information texts in English, shapes and capacity in
Maths and plants in Science.

Year 3 have had an absolutely fantastic 2
Weeks. We loved having the parents in to see
what we have been doing in our Music and PE

from our Recorders Music assembly and Sports
day. Thank you so much for coming and just a
reminder to all to keep practising those times

tables with your children please! Enjoy the
sunshine this weekend!

Year 4 have had a great few weeks. We have
been completing our innovation of a text

based on Charlie and the Chocolate Factory in
our writing lessons. Our last swimming lesson
went down a storm with lots of fun and games
in the water. We really enjoyed exploring Year
6's Science Museum. Finally, the children did a
fantastic job during Sports Day and we were
particularly proud of the way they cheered

each other on. 

Year 6 have been busy
preparing their end of year
show and enjoyed their last
ever Primary School Sports

Day. Thank you for your
support. 

Year 5 have had a busy few weeks, making
sure that we are finishing all of our learning
for this year. We had an amazing Sports Day
and have been spending a lot of time making

sure that we are as ready as we can be
before we go into Year 6 and become the
top of the school! We are excited to show
how we can be amazing role models and

really hit the ground running in September
with our learning.





GATEWAY GALLERY

School Website  
Have a lovely weekend!

Follow us on Facebook and X 
FB - Blackpool Gateway Academy

X -  @GatewayFCAT

Learning through the lens


